


All the creatures at Hollytrees  

thank you for your continued support. 

We are safe, secure and  

well fed until we are re-homed. 

Thank you!! 



All of us at Hollytrees wish you a very Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year! 

Our sincerest thanks for the generosity shown during these 

difficult times. We hope this finds you all safe and well.  

Love from Ray, Ann, Wendy, Laura, Emma, baby Amelia 

and all the staff and volunteers xxx 
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